Wisconsin independent Networks will be extending fiber conduit in the City of Madison beginning in
November and ending in January. There will be a public hearing before the City of Madison Board of
Public works on Wednesday, November 10™, 2010 at 5:30pm in room GR-22 of the City County Building,
210 Martin Luther King Ir. Blvd., Madison, WI.

Contractors, hired by Wisconsin Independent Networks, will bury the new fiber optic conduit within the
right of way, under the sidewalk and in the grass terrace, at the following locations:

1. Beginning at the corner of American Family Dr. and American Parkway, along the southeast side
of the roadway to the corner of American Parkway and Hoepker Rd.

2. The conduit will then continue east on Hoepker Rd. along the south side right roadway to the
corner of Hoepker Rd. and N Grand Ave.

Restoration of any damage within the limits of the project, in the right of way, will be restored in
accordance with the City of Madison standard specifications. If any persons have additional questions of
concerns regarding this project please call Loren Lamphear, Wisconsin Independent Networks, at 608-
217-8588 or the City of Madison Civil Engineer Ill, LeAnne Hannan at 608-266-4057.



